COPY

Your Ref: QZQDZFEB,
13th Pebruary, 1947.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to correspondence
which took place between us in December last
He & F. respecting the steamer "RELLIELLA*, I shall
be obliged if you will kindly let me know
whether you are yet in a position to furnish
any further information in regard Co the
survey and Load Line requirerents.

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
0lass1fication Committee.
! The Anglo-Saxon Petroleum Co. Ltd.,

St. Helen :@ 2020

Lloyd’s Register
Foundation
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